
Cancellation of Chesaning Township Public Hearing   

 

The Planning Commission of the Township of Chesaning is cancelling the Public Hearing that was 

scheduled for Monday, September 16, 2024 at 6:00PM. This meeting was to review and receive public 

comment on DTE's Special Land Use Application and Site Plan review for the proposed Northwood Solar 

Project. An Engineering Review missed a deadline and arrived late and we want to ensure that both DTE 

and the Township give this report a proper review to ensure we have all the information needed before a 

Public Hearing. The hearing will be rescheduled in October and new notice will be given.  The Planning 

Commission apologizes for the late cancellation notice and any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Thank you for the help. 

Scott Mrdeza 

Chairman, Chesaning Township Planning Commission 


